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27 February 2020 
 
 
Circular 05/2020- 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Catering Service: Western Province Catering - Price Increase 
 
In our efforts to maintain the high quality of catering service, Western Province Catering, our 
current provider are compelled to review their charges. Regrettably the regular increases in food 
and fuel costs, necessitates this review. 
 
We wish to inform you therefore, that the Catering, Events & Entertainment Committee has 
agreed that an annual increase will be effected from 01 March 2020.  
 
The charge relating to the weekly Tuesday night dinners will increase from R140 to R150 and 
theme evening dinners will increase from R165 to R175 per person. 
 
You can be rest assured that Western Province Catering will continue providing excellent value 
for money, service and delicious food whilst working closely with the CE&E committee and 
management.  
 
Please feel free to contact me or Felicity Walker (Ext 142) should you have any query on matters 
affecting our catering service. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
______________________    
Christine Dempers        
Village Manager  

 
 


